
St. Luke’s youth seek to be united in Christ, share His love and celebrate our growth in faith. 

Christ be Our Leader           
February 2025/March 2025 

 

 February and March were an active time for our Youth.  We were visited by 11 members of the River Kings 

Hockey team on February 12th.  They spent the evening with us in fellowship, shooting a few buckets, and 

enjoying pizza.  On February 21st, the Youth went to a River Kings Hockey game at the South Wood County 

Recreation Center Ice Rink.  It was a cool, but enjoyable event, with lots of action, pursuing and hitting the 

puck and each other!! 

On Wednesday, February 26th, the Youth spent the night painting pictures of the cross.  We once again were 

fortunate to have Paula Heil, our Parish Administrator, sharing with us her technique for doing this style of 

craft painting.  Our Youth really enjoyed the event, letting their talent and feelings flow out onto the canvas! 

Youth Quake 2025 was held in the Wisconsin Dells at the Wilderness Resort on February 14th, 15th, and 

16th.  We had six youth attend the event this year, along with Brian Stainbrook and myself.  The theme for the 

event was ‘Enough”, which was based on and centered around Jonn 3:16; “For God so loved the world that he 

gave his only begotten Son, that whosoever believeth in him should not perish, but have everlasting life”.  

Quake partners with youth leaders to encourage teens to become established in their faith, empowered for 

Christian living, and enabled to live a life of ministry and leadership.  It was 3 very uplifting and informative 

days, spent in a healthy and growing Christian environment, filled with fun, fellowship, and inner growth. 


